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NZ 29(T)/25 NEW ZEALAND - South Island - South Coast - Bluff Harbour - Town Wharf. Dredged Area 

1. Mariners are advised that the controlling depth for the dredged area at Berth 11 is reported to be temporarily reduced from 
10.2m to 9.0m until further notice. 

2. As the depth may be significantly shallower than what is charted, it is recommended that mariners contact the 
Harbourmaster for information on the latest depth. 

3. Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area. 

Chart temporarily affected: NZ 6821 
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